
LOST AND FOUND 

 

It has only been two weeks and our Lost and Found Box is full again! The 
items have been placed along the hall so it is easier for students to 
identify their clothing.  

I would like to suggest, if you are able, to sew/attach a label to your 
child’s clothing so we can easily identify who it belongs to. This will 
reduce the chances of the clothing being taken to Good Will after a few 
weeks. 

Thanks for your help everyone! 
 


